
 

 
Communication No. 2524 
 

Decisions of the Council 
 
 
 
The ISU Council met online on November 24, 2022. The following were among the decisions taken by 
the Council during the meeting.  
 
 
1. Suspension of Provisional ISU Membership 
The ISU Council decided to suspend the Provisional ISU Membership for the Figure Skating Branch 
of the Cambodia Ice Skating Federation with immediate effect. The Cambodia Ice Skating Federation 
remains in good standing with the ISU and withdrew from ISU Membership for internal reasons.  
 
 
2. Next Council meeting 
The Council agreed to meet again as follows: 
- in January, 2023 in an online meeting on a date to be confirmed. 
- on March 19-20, 2022 in Tokyo, Japan, on the occasion of the ISU Member Conference 2023 for the 
Figure Skating branch.  
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